
Sebring Elks Support the Local Junior ROTC Program 

 

The SHS Junior ROTC program has been helping the Sebring Elks Lodge #1529 with many 

events during the past few months.  They presented the colors for the opening of the recent 

Lodge Golf Tournament in September.  They have also helped serve dinners at large events 

held at the lodge.  In appreciation for all the volunteer hours and assistance, the lodge 

presented Chief Green and the cadets a check for $750 with monies through the lodge Charity 

Account.  Pictured presenting the check is Joe Stockenberg, Exalted Ruler, making the 

presentation to Chief Green and the SHS cadets. 

 
 


